
Join us for a discussion with Debbie
Coltin, President and Executive
Director of the Lappin Foundation and
longtime Holocaust educator.
Debbie will present two short
animated films she produced,
featuring the stories of childhood
Holocaust survivors, narrated in their
own words.
The evening will also feature original poetry
from Newburyport High School students.

Wednesday, January 22, 
6:30 PM

Nock School Auditorium

In commemoration of 
International Holocaust Remembrance Day:

 70 Low Street, Newburyport 
Free of charge and open to all

 An Evening with 
Debbie Coltin

Featuring the stories of survivors who were
children during the Holocaust

Presented by


